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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org>

We support Council File 14-0356: The crucial need to protect our wildlife parks

1 message

karen k. Zimmerman <kkzimmerman@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 24, 2015 at 10:11 PM

To: Maria.Espinoza@Ilacity.org

| am unable to attend Monday's committee meeting regarding Council File
14-0356, the motion to PROTECT the plants, habitat and wildlife in our city's wildlife
parks.

My husband, Tom, and | believe it is imperative that steps be taken to protect these
wildlife areas throughout the city, not just the Sepulveda Basin.

Please let the committee know that we fully support this motion and urge committee members
to look out for our best interests and that of our city's parkland and parkland inhabitants.

Thank you for considering our position on this issue, and more specifically, weighing our
concerns. It is important that we preserve the wildlife that we currently have. Invariably,
over a period of time, the threat to these areas will only increases.

Please help us save what we have left of our city's wildlife.
Thank you,

Karen & Tom Zimmerman
9349 Belvoir Avenue
La Crescenta, CA 91214

NOTE: We are residents of the City of Los Angeles. Although our zipcode/mailing address
makes it look like we live in Glendale, our home is in the City of LA. Our power is provided
by the DWP.

Karen Keehne Zimmerman

kkzimmerman@gmail.com

V.O.l.C.E.- Volunteers Organized in Conserving the Environment
STNC Land Use Committee

https://mail.google.com/mal/u'0/?ui=2&ik=3fa785ae59&view=pt&search=inbox&th= 14ceefdObac44734&siml= 14ceefdObac44794
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